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Together in Christ, we make a difference 

17th December 2020 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Following a decision by the Welsh Government and Cardiff Local Authority the 
school will not reopen to all learners until Monday 11th January. 
  
Pupils are to continue with their blended learning from the 4th January 2021. 
 
The school will be open to vulnerable children and the children of Key workers 
from Wednesday 6th January. 
 
Key workers have been identified as emergency services/NHS/care 
workers/teachers. 
 
If all other childcare options have been exhausted and you wish to take up this 
option, please contact the relevant Head of Year to make the necessary 
arrangements. 
 
A timetable for pupils to continue to follow is published on our website. 
 
If you have any problems accessing the learning resources or require any ICT 
support please contact itsupport@stilltyds.org.uk 
 
For any subject specific enquiries pupils are to contact their individual subject 
teachers. Any other enquiries please contact the Head of Year. 
 
As transmission cases continue to rise across Wales, these plans for January 
may need to be adapted should the position in Cardiff see significant change 
between now and the start of term. 
 
Once more may I wish you and your families a happy and restful Christmas. 
 
We look forward to welcoming everybody back on the 11th January. 
 
Best Wishes, 
 
D B Thomas 
Headteacher 
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